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CoC-Approved Special Unsheltered NOFO
Consolidated Application Now Posted

CoC Members and Stakeholders,

The TX-500 CoC-Approved Special Unsheltered NOFO CoC
Consolidated Application has been approved by the CoC Board of
Directors, and the final version is now posted on our website. This document
includes the CoC Application, Project Priority Listings, and CoC Plan that will
be submitted to HUD prior to the deadline of October 20, 2022.

Click Here to Access

Thank you for all that you do to prevent and end homelessness in San Antonio
and Bexar County!

- SARAH Team
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